
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: September 16, 2025 
 

Campaign to Stop Predatory Electric Suppliers Applauds Department of Public Utilities 
for Holding CleanChoice Energy Accountable 

 
BOSTON — Today, the Campaign to Stop Predatory Electric Suppliers, backed by dozens of 
advocacy organizations and municipal leaders, issued the following statement in response to the 
Department of Public Utilities’ Notice of Probable Violation to CleanChoice Energy:  
 

“We applaud the Department of Public Utilities for taking action to hold third party 
suppliers accountable for allegedly taking advantage of consumers by overcharging them 
for contracts secured through aggressive and unethical marketing practices. We are glad 
to see proactive steps such as this to protect consumers, but the problems detailed in the 
case are not confined to one supplier. To protect all consumers from predatory suppliers, 
we also need legislation. 

 
The DPU’s Notice of Probable Violation details dozens of complaints in which 
CleanChoice appears to have engaged in “egregious misconduct.” These include 
deceptive mail advertising, arbitrary price increases that double or even triple rates, 
customer service agents who misrepresent the environmental quality of energy plans, and 
unauthorized enrollment of customers without their consent outside of retail stores.  
 
CleanChoice has previously faced investigations from state attorneys general in 
Pennsylvania and Illinois for misleading advertising. 
 
The Massachusetts Attorney General’s Office's most recent report on third-party suppliers 
documented more than $650 million in consumer losses over the last nine years, 
compared to what customers would have paid for basic service. Most recently, between 
2023 and 2024, consumers lost nearly $75 million. The likely costs to ratepayers are even 
higher because municipal aggregations are often cheaper than default utility rates. 
 
We continue to believe that the single best way to protect Massachusetts residents from 
third-party electric suppliers’ exorbitant rates and predatory practices over the long term 
is to pass legislation to ban third-party electric suppliers from the residential electricity 
market, or at the very least pass substantial reforms like those introduced in Governor 
Healey’s recent energy affordability legislation to provide immediate relief and 
protections for residential electricity consumers across the Commonwealth.” 

 

https://info.greenenergyconsumers.org/stop-predatory-electric-suppliers
https://fileservice.eea.comacloud.net/V3.1.0/FileService.Api/file//aefgicigj?DBQIQUxUjvHmptOWDiQXpGsLVPSl7NdqNUTTiLCXtaiPcSxI+blU344Khxm+qpOeg0hKFj9M9l/xQR8+/8GqPvdGgrFe6XR6ngIfa80wd3rxFD8G4j981M2Rna9aVTXA
https://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2015/06/12/Attorney-General-fines-Ethical-Electric-for-misleading-advertising-Pennsylvania/stories/201506120267
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/illinois-attorney-general-reaches-settlement-with-green-energy-supplier/424700/
https://www.mass.gov/doc/2025-cs-update-rev-may-2025/download

